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HESPERIA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
ADMINISTRATION & EDUCATIONAL SUPPORT CENTER

September 12, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Hesperia Unified School District (HUSD), I am writing to express my
strong support for the Inland SoCal United Way and its important work in our community.

I am particularly grateful for the support that HUSD employees have provided to the United
Way through their generous donations. Last year, HUSD employees donated over $7,500 to
the United Way, which will help to support a variety of programs that benefit students and
families in our community.

One of the programs that the United Way supports is the Kids Pack program. This program
provides nutritious meals and snacks to students who are at risk of food insecurity. The Kids
Pack program is essential in ensuring that all students have access to the food they need to
learn and thrive.

The United Way also supports a variety of other programs that benefit students in our
community, including programs that provide after-school care, summer enrichment
opportunities, and mental health support. These programs help to ensure that all students
have the resources they need to succeed in school and in life.

I am confident that the United Way is making a real difference in the lives of students and
families in our community. I am proud of the support that HUSD employees have provided
to the United Way, and I encourage others to join us in supporting this important
organization.

Sincerely,

Hesperia Unified School District
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